
Glenn Matthias

I would like to apply for the breeding health and welfare commission. I have been
showing and breeding Norwegian Forest cats for about 14 years I have had cats
most of my life.

In that time i have had several litters all of which luckily have been healthy and some
have also done very well in shows. I have always done my best to ensure they are
healthy and happy and the ones that went to new forever homes would be well cared
for. I have been a member of the Viking cat club for most of my time owning
Norwegians

Previously I did some time on the show commission for this club if I'm accepted I am
happy to accept a position for either 2 or 3 years whichever the commission feels
would be suitable.


